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Nadia Khan

From: David A. Olson
Sent: Friday, January 13, 2017 8:47 AM
To: citycouncil
Cc: Nadia Khan
Subject: FW: Please forward to City Council

�
�
From: ross.benjamin@yahoo.com [mailto:ross.benjamin@yahoo.com]
Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2017 6:23 PM 
To: David A. Olson 
Cc: Emily Norton; Jake Auchincloss; Susan Albright 
Subject: Please forward to City Council 

Councilors - 

Please regard this note as "quantifiable evidence" that at least one Ward 2 resident supports rezoning for taller 
and more dense developments where smart growth and transit-oriented developments may be sited. 

I am in favor of providing more density in areas of Newton that can support it, and hope that the upcoming 
general zoning reconfiguration will take this preference into account. 

Thanks,

Ross Benjamin 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Ross Benjamin                                                      1.970.306.6148  
38 Burr Rd    
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